
2024 MagNut News for the Week – 14th Edition – December 3rd          
 
Hello Troop MagNut Chair,  
 
We hope you had a great Thanksgiving holiday. Welcome to December! Here is your 
MagNut News for the Week – your e-newsletter for updates, reminders, and information 
during the 2024 Fall Product Program. 
 
1.  ACH Withdrawals & Deposits are scheduled for this Wednesday, December 4th. If 
you have not yet deposited the collected funds, please do so as soon as possible to 
ensure your account has sufficient funds. Please check your troop’s bank account by 
the end of the week to make sure the deposit or withdrawal amounts are accurate. If 
there is any issue, please contact us immediately at customercare@nmgirlscouts.org.  
 
2. Rewards are expected to arrive by the end of next week to your Service Unit Chair or 
the council office. At this time, we have confirmed with the vendor that rewards have 
shipped. Be on the lookout for communication from your Service Unit Chair for more 
information at the beginning of next week.  
 
3. Care to Share products for your Hometown Hero organization are in the process of 
being shipped. Once we have a confirmed delivery date, we will follow-up with each 
Service Unit. Thank you to those of you who have submitted your troop’s form. If you 
haven’t submitted the form here is the link: 2024 Care to Share Donation Information 
form. Deadline to submit your form is Wednesday, December 4th.  
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your Service Unit MagNut Chair or the 
council office. As we enter the final days of the MagNut Program, thank you for all your 
help and please let us know if there is anything we can do to support your troop.  
 
Sincerely, 
  
GSNMT Product Program Team 
Katie and Clarissa 
(505) 343-1040 



 


